
                                                                                                                
 

Press Release 
   

Coral Sea Hotels continue their sporty take on Hospitality with a 
renewed sponsorship for the Papua New Guinea Olympic 
Committee. 
 

Port Moresby, April 20, 2022 – Coral Sea Hotels, which includes the Grand Papua Hotel, 
a member of Radisson Individuals; are the PNGOC’s exclusive hospitality partner for another 
three (3) years to 2025. Coral Sea Hotels have continued a long-standing arrangement with 
the Papua New Guinea Olympic Committee (PNGOC), to provide accommodation and venue 
assistance to support the PNGOC with its preparation of athletes for major sporting events.  
 
According to Coral Sea Hotels’ Senior Vice President & Group General Manager, Peter 
Laigaard Jensen, the hotel group has been a long-term supporter of the sporting ambitions of 
PNG, through the support of PNGOC. “We were there for the Pacific Games in 2015 as a 
major sponsor, and we have always welcomed sports officials and players at our 
establishments”, commented Mr Jensen. “Sport is an important part of community living in 
PNG, and our representatives bring much prestige and honour to the country” continued Mr. 
Jensen. “If we can contribute to their preparation through the provision of high-quality 
hospitality, then we are confident that they will be in the best position to do PNG proud”.  
 
In responding to Mr Jensen, the Secretary General of PNGOC, Auvita Rapilla, thanked Coral 
Sea Hotels for their long and continued support of sport in PNG. “We are grateful for the 
invaluable support from Coral Sea Hotels, and a partnership that has grown over the years”. 
 

About the Coral Seas Hotels  
 
Coral Sea Hotels are a hospitality pioneer in Papua New Guinea and offers a portfolio 
of premium, mid – market, and upscale quality hotels, residences & apartments in 
strategic well-appointed locations throughout the country. Coral Sea Hotels - YOUR 
HOME IN PAPUA NEW GUINEA. Coral Sea Hotels is a business division of 
Steamships Limited.  
 
About the Papua New Guinea Olympic Committee (PNGOC)  
 
The PNGOC is a non-government, not-for-profit organisation committed to inspire and unite 

Papua New Guineans through sporting excellence and success. PNGOC is a believer of sport 

as an enabler for sustainable and inclusive development. It is our responsibility to select, send 

and fund Team PNG to the Olympic Games, Commonwealth Games and Pacific Games. This 

is achieved by working with our member national sports federations and with the support of 

our sponsors and partners, through fundraising events and with the backing of the 

Government. 


